Board Member Resignation.

Andrea Richards <andrea.ahoy@gmail.com>

Wed 1/3/2024 3:26 PM

To:L H Buth <leroybuth@protonmail.com>;Mike Lee <mlee33358@gmail.com>;Pat Suminski <ptsumins@hotmail.com>;
hello@banditmke.com <hello@banditmke.com>

Good Afternoon Exec Committee

Belated Happy Holidays to you all, | am hopeful none of you came down with the coughing ick that is
going around. Our family has had it for going on 2 months now.

It is with regret that | send you this notice: | am no longer legally allowed to serve on the Brady Street
BID Board due to a move of our residence just outside of the City of Milwaukee border. You must be a
resident of City of Milwaukee or a property/business owner of Brady Street in order to serve on the
Board. | no longer qualify. Due to the greater public interest and scrutiny of Brady St. Board actions as
it relates to potential pedestrianization, | don't want my status to be an issue or negate a vote. My
Board term was to end this February, so rather than a renewal appointment you'll simply need to send
to Mayor Johnson a new appointment nomination (of someone else.) Though the approval process
can be slow, you can get it moving.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Board. I've enjoyed participating in the robust
discussions and look forward to seeing Brady Street's next phase of renaissance. | admire the amount
of selfless work you guys all put in to help out the street, above and beyond what you already do for
your own businesses.

Cheers,
Andrea Richards



